Ministry of the Solicitor General
Public Safety Division

25 Grosvenor St.
12 Floor
Toronto ON M7A 2H3

April 6, 2021
Mrs. Patricia Mandy

Dundas ON

Dear Mrs. Mandy:

Ministére du Solliciteur général
Division de la sécurité publique
25 rue Grosvenor

12¢ étage
Toronto ON M7A 2H3

Ontario @

| am pleased to enclose a copy of Order in Council No. 411/2021, re-appointing you as
a member of the Hamilton Police Services Board for a further period of two years,

effective April 1, 2021.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at the
Training Strategy and Program Development Unit at (437) 245-3666.

Once again, thank you for your continued support and commitment to policing in

Ontario.
Sincerely,
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Gita Ramburuth
Appointments Officer

Training Strategy and Program Development Unit



